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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 9:06 AM

To: fredniaz@yahoo.com

Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: RLH TA 16-543, 847 Hudson Road

Mr. Niaz, 

 

Per our conversation, the Legislative Hearing Officer will be recommending to the City Council that your assessment be 

spread over five years.  You may address the City Council about this recommendation at the Public Hearing on 

Wednesday, February 15, at 5:30 p.m.  The public hearing is located in Room 300 City Hall, 15 Kellogg Boulevard West, 

Saint Paul, MN  55102. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

Suite 310 City Hall 

15 Kellogg Boulevard West 

Saint Paul, MN  55102 

651-266-8585 

 

 


